
 

 

 

Physician Directory Accuracy 

Reminder 

May 2, 2024 

NH Healthy Families, Ambetter from NH Healthy Families, and Wellcare wish to emphasize 
the importance of providers fulfilling their contractual duty to promptly update their 
demographic information within thirty days of any changes. This ensures the accuracy of 
our provider directory, which is vital for members who rely on it to find healthcare 
professionals. 

Required updates encompass demographic alterations, panel status adjustments, age 
limitations, and updates to contact details and locations. Please send any changes to the 
appropriate email address based on your line of business. 
 
NH Healthy Families & Ambetter from NH Health Families: 
nh_providernetworkoperations@centene.com  
 
Wellcare: 
nhcredinquiries@wellcare.com  
 
Please contact Provider Services at 1-866-769-3085 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
NH Healthy Families 
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